
                                                                                                                                      
                       

                 

      

 

          

 
 

Hello Friends, Neighbors and Business Owners! 

 

Spring has sprung early this year, which means it is time to start fund raising for this year’s flower 

program! Donations from our community are vital to this program, which helps fill our parks, 

streets, and bridges with flowers each year. We continue to receive many compliments on our 

flowers, and hope to impress even more this year! 

 

In the past we have been able to add self-watering hanging baskets, 

and large flower pots. This year our goal is to continue to unify the 

flower pots throughout the city. 

 

The requested gift amount for a new plaque is $75, and $50 for a 

renewed plaque. Plaques are most often used to remember a loved 

one or advertise a business, but you can pick any message you 

prefer. Of course, every gift amount is appreciated, no amount is too 

small! Please send your donation by April 15th, to provide enough 

time to obtain and prepare the plaques for this season.   

 

Your support is greatly appreciated!   
 
 

Please return the bottom portion of this letter with your contribution. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
2024 Flower Program:  Donor Information 

 

Name(s): _______________________________________________________________ 
 

Address: _____________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: _______________________________________________________________ 
  
Donation Amount: $50_____$75_____$100_____Other_____ 

 

Plaque Inscription: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Plaque Location Preference: ___________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate if you have any preferences of flowerbeds; we will try to accommodate all requests.  If you 

do not desire a plaque, please indicate “No plaque” in the inscription space.  Thank you for your support! 

 

Please make your check payable to: “Plainwell Flower Fund” and remit to 211 N. Main St. Plainwell 

  “The Island City” 

City of Plainwell 
 

 

C 

Department of Administration Services 

211 N. Main Street 

Plainwell, Michigan 49080 

Phone: 269-685-6821 

Fax: 269-685-7282 

Web Page Address: www.plainwell.org 

Brad Keeler, Mayor 

Lori Steele, Mayor Pro Tem 

Todd Overhuel, Council Member 

Roger Keeney, Council Member 

Randy Wisnaski, Council Member 


